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Dear MIRA Coahhon mcmbers, 

On behalf of the MIRA staff, 1 want to takc th11 opportunity to thanJc you for partnmng wtth the MIRA 
Coaht1on! We are grateful - espcc1aHy as we look forward to 2025 - to have so many 1tron1 pa,10m wbo 
we know w11l show up and spcalc up for 1mn11grant rights 

Th1s year has becn a pos111ve one for the MIRA Coaht1on 10 dccpcning rclat1onsh1ps wlth so many of your 
orgamzahons. Our tcam has beco constaotJy out tn the community, attending cventJ, joining fe¡t1v1Ls and 

hostmg regional mectmgs and tramm~ 

And, we are cspcc1aUy proud tb1s year to have created severa! new opporturuhcs to partner witb all of 

you, our member organizattons: 
Wc launched thc SUN Fellowship, to equ1p members around telhng your stones. 

We created a Commumty Rcpresentat1on Fcllowsh1p to support orgamzat1ons m bccommg 

accrcd1tcd by tbc Department of Justicc. 
Wc sub-grantcd funds to more than 20 organizations for legal and translat1on servtces through tbe 

JAS and TPS programs 

And 1f you want a furtber look back, 1 encouragc you to takc a look at thc 2023 Annual Rcport. wttb some 

of our sharcd successes from 2023. Ava.il.ablc at· bUps.//www,m1rncoohtron.o~023-nnnual-rcport. 

Togclhcr, wc are bu1ldtng a strong movcmcnt for mumgrants rights m Massachusctts 

Gratcfully, 

Liz and thc cntire MfRA team 
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